

THE REPUBLIC OF UGANDA

LYANTONDE DISTRICT ACADEMIC BOARD

MOCK 2022

ENGLISH

Time allowed: 2 hours 15 minutes

Index No.	:	School EMIS			Personal No.						
Candidate's Name	:	••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••		•••••	
Candidate's Signature	:	••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••		•••••	•••••	•••••
School Name	:	••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•••••	•••••	
District Name	:	••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••	•••••		•••••	•••••	

Read the following instructions carefully:

- 1. The paper has **two** sections: **A** and **B**
- 2. Section **A** has 50 questions (50 marks)
- 3. Section **B** has 5 questions (50 marks)
- 4. Answer **ALL** questions. All answers to both Sections A and B must be written in the spaces provided.
- 5. All answers must be written using a blue or black ball point pen or ink. Diagrams should be drawn in pencil.
- 6. Unnecessary crossing of work may lead to loss of marks.
- 7. Any handwriting that cannot be easily read may lead to loss of marks.
- 8. Do **not** fill anything in the boxes indicated; For Examiner's use only.

FOR EXAMINER'S USE ONLY

Qn. No	MARK	SIGN
1 – 30		
31 – 50		
51		
52		
53		
54		
55		
TOTAL		

Questions 1 to 50 carry one mark each Sub Section I

In questions 1 to 5, fill in the blank spaces with the most suitable word.

1	whom did you borrow this money?
2. I don't have	bars of soap left.
3. That	repaired my torn shoes badly.
4. The sun rises in the	
5. Kelly loves his bag ver	y much,he?
In questions 6 to 15, uto to complete the senter	use the correct form of the word given in brackets nces.
6	are very expensive nowadays. (table cloth)
7. Of the four cakes, I ne	eed the(taste)
8. If I	an animal, I would not graze. (to be)
9. The fishermen had	nothing when Jesus joined
them. (catch)	
10. The weather is	, so you should carry an umbrella.
(rain)	
11. Some candidates wei	re due to malpractice.
(disqualify)	
 12. The T.V presenter pr (educate) 	esented an talk show.
,	forward toin football
competitions. (compet	e)
	a big tree, the lorry swerved off the road.
(hit) 15. The minister was give	en a warmwhen he visited
our school. (receive)	on a warming the violed
In questions 16 to 18,	write the full form of the given abbreviations.
16. Assoc	
17. Tel	
18 CD	

und	questions 19 to 21, re-write the sentences giving one word for the lerlined group of words. Have you seen the man who sells meat?
 20.	The pupils got on a ship when they were going to Kalangala Island.
	All rooms where radio and television programmes are recorded are ound proof.
Re-	write the sentence giving the opposite form of the underlined
	She has <u>connected</u> the extension cable.
 23.	My father bought a hard mattress.
 24.	<u>Foreign</u> goods are very expensive nowadays.
In c	questions 25 and 26, give the plural form of the given words.
25.	mouse-trap
	berryquestions 27and 28, use each of the given words in a sentences to w that you know the difference in their meaning.
27.	Pour
28.	Poor
	questions 29 to 30, re-arrange the given words in alphabetical order
29.	hour, honourable, hot, honorary
30.	mother, granny, friend, relative

Sub Section II

Re-write the sentences as instructed in brackets.

31.	It is a long way from Mugisha's shop to the central market. (Re-write usingfar)
32.	Ketty borrowed two pairs of stockings from Mrs. Nadia. (Begin: Mrs. Nadia)
33.	Bizibu will sweep the classroom before the lesson. (Re-write usinggoing to)
34.	The carpenter is selling many benches. (Re-write endingby the carpenter.)
35.	As soon as he touched the wire, he got a serious electric shock. (Begin: No sooner)
36. 	A DVD player is not difficult to operate. A television set is not difficult to operate. (Join usingand neither)
 37.	Martin said, "I have chosen to oppose the motion." (Begin: Martin said that)
38.	My grandfather is such an old man that he cannot remember his grandchildren. (Re-write usingtooto)
39.	The carpenter applied varnish on the furniture. The furniture looked old. (Join the sentences usingin spite of)

40.	A thimble is used for protecting fingers while sewing. (Form a suitable question endingfor?)
41.	Harima went to the shop. He wanted to buy a new skirt. (usein order to)
42.	A toothbrush is more expensive than toothpaste. (Re-write usingcheaper)
43. I	Henry prefers knitting to baking. (Userather)
44.	If John goes to France, he will learn French. (Rewrite usingwould)
45.	Marion is a very handsome man. (Begin: What)
46.	Bamwine is not present. Bamwesigye is not present. (Join beginning: Neither)
47.	That is the girl. I lent my money to her. (Join usingto whom)
48.	They will reach the church at 2:00pm. (Re-write usingarrive)
49.	Josiah went to bed before Agatha came back. (Begin: By the time)

50.	Paul always listens attentively during lessons. (Re-write usingpays)

SECTION B: 50 MARKS

51. Read the passage below carefully and in full sentences, answer the questions that follow.

When the pupils arrived at Chakula Kitamu Hotel, they found the Manager, Mr. Kasirye Ali, waiting for them. Their class teacher, Mrs. Harriet Zinaabala had organized the trip for all the fifty pupils in primary six to the famous hotel. Mr. Kasirye shook hands with Mrs. Zinaabala.

"Good, I will take you around and feel free to ask any question that you have. Please, follow me. This is the main restaurant and we have two dining rooms. This large dining room serves one hundred customers. The small one to my right serves thirty customers. Many customers come here to enjoy **delicious** meals. We serve breakfast in the morning and lunch is served from 12:30p.m to 2:30p.m. We are usually very busy during lunch time. Many customers also come in the evening for supper. Some go to the pub to enjoy a drink with friends."

"What is a pub?" asked Sheila Musinguzi.

Mr. Kasirye smiled and said, "It is a bar. Only adults are allowed to go and drink there."

"If you get many customers, how do you serve them all?" Logose asked. "That is a good question. We have waiters and waitresses who serve the customers. They set each table carefully. Mr. Kasirye told the children to look around. He then continued, "They arrange **the spoons, the forks and even the knives**. The customers are given a menu to help them choose what food they want to eat.

[&]quot;How are you, children?" Mr. Kasirye greeted them.

[&]quot;We are fine. Thank you sir." The pupils answered.

[&]quot;Welcome to Chakula Kitamu Hotel. Please, feel at home. How many of you would like to work in a hotel?" Half of the pupils put up their hands. They looked quite eager to work in the hotel.

Qı	uestions:
(a) 	Who had organized the trip to the hotel?
(b)	Why do you think Mr. Kasirye shook hands with Mrs. Zinaabala?
(c)	According to the passage, how many customers can fit in the smaller dining room?
 (d)	For how long is lunch served?
(e)	How many pupils preferred working in a hotel?
(f)	What is Mr. Kasirye Ali?
(g)	What do the waiters and waitresses do?
	ve one word or words with the same meaning as underlined words in the assage. Delicious
(i)	the spoons, the forks and even the knives
(j)	Suggest a suitable title to the passage.

52. Read the poem carefully and answer, in full sentences, the questions that follow.

Look at all these **guests** I have received
Just because of the invitation cards I sent them
Now here they are
To attend my wedding ceremony

I hope their big attendance is due to friendship The relationship I created through letters The ones I sent by post and others by hand How useful letters are!

I must say "letters forever"

If I were to invite them by phone
How much airtime would I use?

Of course it would be very **costly**.

Letters have always done it for me Think of the application letter I wrote The one that gave me this big job An engineer for this big town.

Questions:

(a)	What did the writer send to his guests?
(b)	Why are the guests at the writer's home?
(c)	How did the writer create his friendship with the guests?
(d)	Why didn't the writer invite the guests by phone?
(e)	What is the writer's job?

(f)	How many stanzas does	the poem have?	
(g)	How was the application	letter helpful to the	writer?
Give (h)	a word or group of words guest	s with the same mear	ning as the given words:
(i)	costly		
(j)	Give a suitable to the po	em.	
53. se	(A) Read the radio an entences, the question		ow and answer, in full
	<u> </u>	RAL NOTICE	
Tl	he General Public is here	by notified that Radic	Yaya has cut its rates as
sł	nown below:	•	
		From	To
A	dvertisements	6,000	5,000 per broadcast
N	otices	5,000	4,000 per broadcast
D	eath Announcements	3,000	2,500 per broadcast
G	reeting cards	1,500	1,000 per broadcast
		Management	
		20/05/2022	
Q (a	uestions: a) To who is the notice	addressed?	
(t			ement?
(0	c) How much has been	reduced on making	a death announcement?

(d) 	If one wants to put three notices on this radio, how much will one pay?					
(e) 	Who wrote the above notice?					
_	ead the invitation below an uestions that follow.	d answer, in full sentences, the				
		s. Mulasi Petero of Kigoyi village				
	with pleasure invites the company of Mr. and Mrs. Wanyama Stanley					
		to the wedding ceremony of their children Kibeti Augustine and				
	Nangeria Rose which will take place on Saturday 13 th August, 2022					
	at 1:00 p.m at St. Peter's	Church Muyebe and thereafter to				
	a reception at	Elites Hotel Gardens.				
		RSVP				
\bigcirc	Ruto Hermans	Himbisa Oye				
	0701-000123	0392-103004				
_	estions Who has been invited?					
(b) 	When will the wedding take p	ace?				
(c)	According to the invitation, wh	no is the bride?				
(d)	How will St. Peter's Church Mu	yebe be useful during the function?				

(e)	Where will the reception be held?
	The sentences below are in wrong order. Re-write them correctly
	make a short composition about "My Visit to the Internet Café"
(a)	He then inserted a CD into the CD-ROM drive and opened it on the icon "My Computer."
(b)	
(-)	through the extension cable.
(c)	This is because this visit answered a number of questions I had about
<i>(</i> 1)	using a computer.
(d)	
(e)	electricity. First, the attendant welcomed me to a room where a number of
(८)	computers were displayed.
(f)	After connecting it to the electricity, he switched it on.
(g)	I will never forget my first visit to the internet café.
(h)	In the room, he told me that a computer is an electronic device for
<i>(</i> 1)	storing and analyzing information.
(i)	Then the computer monitor displayed its programmes.
(j)	Some music was played from the CD which was inserted in the drive.
••••	
••••	
••••	
••••	

o:	a letter to the General Manager of Lwera Clays Limited, P.O Box 1203 Makanda, applying for a job of sales assistant during your vacation. Ir your letter, mention that you have just completed your exams and you are waiting for your results. Inform him/her that you would like get some money to help you when you go back to school. Use your school address
	•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••